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KAWASAKI MOTORS USA RECALLS ENGINES USED IN BAD BOY MOWERS, BIGDOG,
BOBCAT, CUB CADET, HUSTLER, JOHN DEERE AND KUBOTA LAWN EQUIPMENT

Kawasaki Motors is recalling engines used in their Bad Boy mowers, and Bigdog, Bobcat, Cub Cadet, Hustler,
John Deere and Kubota lawn care equipment due to possible overheating which can pose a fire and burn hazard.
Kawasaki Motors reports this affects about 68,500 machines. The machines should be returned for repairs.

Each brand has its own contact information for repairs. Please visit the CPSC Kawasaki recall page for more details.

This resource is intended for general information purposes only. It should not be construed as legal advice or legal opinion regarding any specific or factual situation. Always follow your
organization's policies and procedures as presented by your manager or supervisor. For further information regarding this resource, contact your Safety Director at 877.398.3046. ©
All rights reserved.


https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Kawasaki-Motors-USA-Recalls-Engines-Used-in-Bad-Boy-Mowers-BigDog-Bobcat-Cub-Cadet-Hustler-John-Deere-and-Kubota-Brand-Lawn-and-Garden-Equipment-Due-to-Fire-and-Burn-Hazards?utm_campaign=&utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=20240607

